

Meeting Minutes 9/21/16

1. President of master's professional program Yasha
 - a. collaboration with GSO
2. Reminder to use inventory and logos in emails
3. PSGS also gives grants up to \$1500 for events
 - a. More information is in the email that was sent to everyone
4. Rick-no updates
5. Claire L
 - a. Professor Miller for Future Faculty for preparation for academia in industry, etc.
 - b. Professor Reklaitis will do Truth and Beauty Seminar. First week of December possibly.
6. Claire N
 - a. Responses to Murdock good
 - b. Winterization in November
 - c. Talked to food bank for food drive in Forney atrium near Thanksgiving-possibly partner with other ChE organizations (flyer)
7. Swapnil
 - a. Last monthly meeting-unannounced lab inspections this month
 - b. Gas cylinder seminar
 - c. Looking for two members for ChESS
 - d. GSO can run office clean ups every semester but not participate in office inspections- have a date ready before winter break
 - e. OSHA inspection results are coming
8. Jeremiah
 - a. Kickball photos were provided
 - b. Photos for Facebook. Put link to Facebook on GSO website
9. Scott for Joe
 - a. Pint Night this Friday
 - b. Climbing event this October-possibly the weekend before AIChE
 - c. Halloween event
10. Scott for Andrew
 - a. Poll sent for fall intramural sports-20 responses so far
11. First year reps
 - a. Mentor/mentee program running
 - b. Ice cream social for first years
12. Grad committee-qualifier
 - a. How to better prepare a hypothesis
 - b. Recommendation weight
 - c. Brainstorming for how to improve qualifying exam
 - d. Further discussion after quals are over
13. Sudarshan
 - a. Received request to schedule a viewing of Deepwater Horizon movie
 - b. Grad student welfare seminar
14. Next meeting October 12